
Thursday, November 20
5-7 p.m.

Thursday, January 22
5-7 p.m.

District Administration Building
360 Colborne Street, St. Paul, MN 55102

District Administration Building
360 Colborne Street, St. Paul, MN 55102

Choosing a school is a big decision. The Student 
Placement Center will be hosting two information sessions 
to help families make the best choice for their student. 
● Learn more about the Early Admission to 

Kindergarten process
● Get your questions answered about our schools, 

programs, and services, and our application process

These information sessions will be conducted in English, 
Spanish, Hmong, Somali and Karen. Transportation and 
child care are available upon request. 

Complete an online application 
by February 20, 2026, for the 
best opportunity to get into the 
school of your choice. 

* Ask for more information if 
you are applying for Early 
Admission to Kindergarten.

If you miss one of the sessions, call or email the Placement Center 
with your questions at 651-632-3760 or spc@spps.org.

School Choice & 
Early Admission to 
Kindergarten 
Information Sessions

Please register to attend one of the 
information sessions at spps.org/apply.✔

SPPS Student Placement Center | 2102 University Avenue West, Saint Paul 55114


